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Incident in Greater Manchester 

As you will be aware, yesterday there 

was a serious incident in Greater 

Manchester. We would like to 

reassure you that we followed the 

advice from the local authority that 

there was no identified risk to schools 

in our area and as such school was 

advised to remain open.  

As ever, the safety and wellbeing of 

our pupils and staff remains our 

highest priority. Please be assured 

that our usual security and 

safeguarding measures are in place. 

As always, we would like to thank 

you for your continued support and 

understanding. 

  

NEWSLETTER                                 
0161 624 0907 

Twitter  @ChristChurch_Sc                                         

www.christchurchchad.co.uk 

 
What’s coming up ……                                                                 

October 

Wednesday 8th – individual school 

photographs 

Friday 10th – Mr Goodlad, Miss 

Mansfield & Miss Latimer classes  

coffee morning 

Friday 17th – Flu immunisations 

for all school 

Mon 20th & Tues 21st – Parents 

evening 

Friday 24th – school closes at 3pm 

for the half term break 

  ========================= 

November 

Monday 3rd – school reopens at 

8.30am 

 

Letters have come home this 

week regarding parents’ evening 

meetings. Please ensure they are 

returned by the end of Thursday. 

 

Courageous Advocates 
 

Thank you to our families this morning 
who joined us at the assembly to 

launch the courageous advocates and 
linked charities for Reception and  

Year 6. 

 
 

Next Friday we will be hosting a coffee 
morning for Mr Goodlad, Miss 

Mansfield and Miss Latimer’s classes. 
====================== 

Medical Conditions 

Please can we remind parents if 

your child requires an inhaler in 

school and hasn’t already brought 

one in that one is brought in on 

Monday. 

Also if you have received a care 

plan for signing from the school 

SENCo it is returned on Monday. 

---------------------------------------------

 

On Wednesday the children will 

have individual & sibling school 

photos taken in school. If you wish 

your child to have a photo with 

siblings who are NOT in school, 

please arrive at the school hall 

doors from 8.30am.  

 

Friday 3rd October 2025 

 

 

House attendance this week  

       Booth   96.12% 

      Newton          98.00% 

        Nightingale   95.88% 

        Parks         96.67% 

 

Overall school attendance this 

week is 96.65% 

 

Weekly House Point 
Winner’s 

Parks 

-------------------------- 

Weekly House Attendance 
Winner’s  

Newton 
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